7/27/2016
{{givenName}} {{surname}}
{{address}}
Dear {{salutation}} {{givenName}},
Thank you for joining our Battery Club!  As a member of the battery club, you will receive shipments of your batteries around the 1st of every month. This will help you enjoy the benefits of being a member of the battery club and ensure you always have new batteries on hand.

Helpful Reminders:

· Remember to open your battery doors when not in use

· Clean your hearing aids on a daily basis

· Come in for your free clean and checks 

Sincerely,

[image: image1.png]Your Signature
Here




{{signer_firstname}} {{signer_lastname}} {{signer_qualifications}}

{{signer_jobTitle}}







